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October 9, 2024

BY ELECTRONIC FILING

Scott S. Harris, Clerk
Supreme Court of the United States
One First Street, NE
Washington, DC 20543-0001

Re: Salix Pharmaceuticals, Ltd., et al., v. Norwich Pharmaceuticals Inc.,
Case No. 24-292

Dear Mr. Harris:

I represent Respondent in this case.  The petition for a writ of certiorari was docketed on 
September 13, 2024, and Respondent’s response is currently due on October 15, 2024.  

Pursuant to Rule 30.4 of the Rules of this Court, Respondent hereby respectfully 
requests a 30-day extension of time to November 14, 2024 within which to file its response.  
This additional time is required in light of the press of other matters, in order to thoroughly 
research and prepare a response to the petition. 

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas Hedemann
Counsel for Respondent 

cc:  All Counsel of Record


